
 

 
 

 

  

 

Michael J. Pantelides, Mayor 

160 Duke of Gloucester Street 

Annapolis, MD 21401-2517 

410-263-7997 

 
 
 

August 15, 2016 

 

 

To: Alderpersons, City of Annapolis 

 

From: Mayor Michael J. Pantelides 

 

Re:  Historic Preservation Commission reappointment 

 

Pending your approval, I would like to reappoint Ms. Sara Phillips to the Historic Preservation 

Commission.  Ms. Phillips is the Deputy of Facilities and Construction at the United States Naval 

Academy and has served on this board since 2013.    

 

Sara Phillips 

523 Third Street 

Annapolis, MD 21403 

Phillips@usna.edu 
410-293-1516 
 

Ms. Phillips term expired on 7/31/2016 and wishes to serve another term.  A copy of her resume is 

attached. 

 

 

Thank You. 

 

MJP/hrr 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Reviewed by: _Economic Matters Committee__ 

 

___ Favorable           ___ Unfavorable 

 

_________________________          __________ 

Committee Chair                                   Date 
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